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Comments: I strongly believe that the Newark Project isn't appropriate for a Categorical Exclusion, and the Forest

Service needs to do an Environmental Assessment.  First of all this is not a small project and could create more

that 350 holes which could take more than a year to complete.  Secondly, this project is just a precursor to much

larger projects which will have direct negative impacts on the tourism and real estate industry in the affected

area.  The actions you now will set the scene for future public resentment of your agency.  This can all be

avoided in the short term by making the wise and appropriate decision to recommend a full EA. 

 

Thank you for your consideration,

 

Sean Fahey

 

*redacted*


